
Summer is Here! 
 
We know many of you are feeling a sense of loss that our school year will not end in the school building amongst 
your friends, teachers and school community. Unfortunately, we had to cancel many things you have been looking 
forward to. I hope that when we are able to return to the building, we all appreciate those things more. We would like 
to congratulate all our students on your hard work and dedication. Your persistence and perseverance has really paid 
off. You have had to endure some really difficult weeks and months this school year and now you are done. 
Congratulations to the graduating Class of 2020. We’ve done our best to celebrate our grads collectively, taking into 
consideration the guidelines by the Alberta government. 
 
With the end of the year also comes some staffing changes for the 2020 - 2021 school year and we want to take this 
opportunity to send our well wishes to those who are leaving us next year. Ms. Shareef will be leaving us at the end 
of June as she has accepted a teaching position in Edmonton. We would also like to say farewell Ms. Dowsett who is 
leaving our Gateway Academy as Ms. Osmond returns from her maternity leave. We would like to wish them both all 
the best in their future endeavours and are grateful for their contributions to our school community. Once a Charger, 
Always a Charger! We warmly welcome Mr. Cutrell and Ms. Smith to the Hilltop Family.  
 
Thank you to our school community, NGPS, teachers, support staff and parents for your continued support while we 
navigate these trying times. Enjoy the sunshine and warm weather coming your way. Enjoy the change of pace from 
the regular school year and a break from your screen time. We did it! It’s done! It’s over, and here we are together, 
standing Charger strong. Stay well and take care.  
 
 
 

First day back for students will be Monday, August 31st (grade 9 only) and  
Tuesday, September 1st (all grades). 

 
The 2020-2021 Hilltop and NGPS calendars are available to view on our website at the link below: 

 

https://www.hilltophigh.ca/calendar 
 

The Student/Parent Handbook is available to view on our website at the link below 
 

https://www.hilltophigh.ca/parents-and-students/parent-student-handbook 

 
Registration forms are also available on our website at the link below.                                                                                

(Please be advised we are unfortunately not offering agendas this year)   
 

https://www.hilltophigh.ca/parents-and-students/2020-2021-registration 

 
Hilltop High School wishes everyone a safe and enjoyable summer! See you in the fall! 

 
A great place to LEARN…and more! 
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